To whom it may concern:

I, Nathan Isenberg Head Baseball Coach at Henderson County High School, am asking permission for the baseball team to stay overnight due to out of town baseball games during the 2011 season. The following dates of Friday April 15 in Franklin, KY and Friday April 29th in Louisville, KY are all one night stays per permission. The games or tournaments scheduled in those towns are one game on that night followed by two more games on the following day.

Thanks,

Nathan Isenberg

Nathan I

Recid 3 Feb !! Marshell